
PRESIDENT GREG’S UPDATE 
 

The last one……….. 
 
President Greg 
 
Wow – what a great Changeover we had this week – thank you to all who attended and to those 
amazing people involved with the detailed arrangements. Just perfect. 
 
The biggest thrill for me was probably the wonderful, convivial vibe in the room which, after all we have 
been thru together in this different year, was most heart-warming. 
 
As a follow up to last Thursday's Changeover, please enjoy reading the RCNB 2020/21 Annual Report 
which contains Director's reports including our Treasurer’s report, a summary of the year’s activities, 
listings of organisations we have supported, organisations who supported our Club and Projects, the 
Drought Relief Program, our R100 Centenary seat in Balwyn Park, Days for Girls, our comprehensive 
Speakers program,  details of our Club Membership at 30th June 2021, Club Awards and Past Office 
Bearers. I sincerely thank and appreciate the time and effort involved in making available this record of 
our Centenary year available to showcase all that we do.  
 
But it is the Members/partners/friends who make RCNB the highly respected Club that it is today – 
people with a can-do attitude, agreeable to run with change, willing to chip in and volunteer on duties 
and Projects, and constantly looking after each other as a family. Together, we made it thru a different 
year, for which I am eternally grateful and honoured to have been your President. Both Jenny and I 
thank you all most sincerely for your guidance, support and fellowship  - long may it continue. 
 
For Maurie and his team, you have my continued support and best wishes for another successful year at 
Rotary North Balwyn. 
 
Thank you everybody. 
 
Cheers 
GregC     
 
 
 

 


